
Generous Legacy Gift 
The Foundation was pleased and humbled to receive a generous 
legacy gift from Betty (Trinaistich) Holloway. Betty and her late 
husband, Howard, wanted to support students from Las Animas 
County interested in eventually pursuing pre-med or engineering. 
In addition, they especially wanted to honor their son, Vernon, who 
predeceased them.  

This legacy gift will establish a new scholarship bearing their names.  

Betty attended Trinidad State Junior College during the mid-1950s. 
She excelled as a student, an attribute she passed along to her son, 
Vernon.  

Trinidad State is honored to receive this gift, knowing it will benefit 
future students for generations to come.  

If you would like information about establishing a scholarship, 
please contact Toni DeAngelis at toni.deangelis@trinidadstate.edu 
or 719-846-5520.  
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